
 

 

 

 

5th April 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

As you know our new payment system, 

eSchools, is starting after Easter. Hopefully 

you have all received your log-ins and have had 

a go at using them. 

Part of this development means that how your child will order their meal at 

lunchtime is changing. There will no longer be a need to pre-order meals at the start 

of each week.  

When the class teachers take their register in the morning your child will be asked 

to say what they want for lunch. This will then be logged and an accurate order for 

each day will be sent to the kitchen. To begin with and to simplify this we are going 

to run the same menu each week for the first half-term. You and your child will 

know exactly what is on the menu each day, which will inevitably make things easier 

to remember and order. Special requirements will, of course, still be catered for. 

Attached to this letter is our new menu for Summer 2019. Please can you discuss the 

different options with your child so they know what they would like each day? The 

menu can also be found on our website. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ms. S. Warnes 

Headteacher 

 

 


